## STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE

OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR



## Dear Friends:

As Governor of the State of New Hampshire, I welcome you to the first annual SunFest Holistic Health and Sustainability Festival.

The Mountain Spirit Institute, as the event sponsor, has worked hard to bring this exciting new event here to scenic Mount Sunapee State Park. SunFest provides a forum for community education and raising awareness of environmental issues, helping to preserve our state's beauty and natural resources for future generations. With the many booths, workshops and activities focused on holistic health, sustainable living and preserving our natural resources in New Hampshire, today's event guarantees a festive, educational and enjoyable time for all.

Best wishes for a successful and informative SunFest. I look forward to continuing to work with you to improve our state.

John H. Lynch

Sincerely,